
Community Notice

Notice of Geotechnical Work

What work is taking place?
In February 2025, crews will conduct geotechnical work to inform the
Tara BESS project, a battery energy storage system (BESS)
proposed for development at 39 Concession Road 4 in Tara,
Ontario. 

Geotechnical work, including drilling of bore holes and digging of test
pits, will take place on the proposed project lands and adjacent
optioned lands (see below).

Details
Beginning Tuesday February 18 for approximately two weeks.
Use and storage of equipment, such as a drill rig and excavator.
Noise from construction activity and trucks can be expected.

Visit www.tarabattery.ca to learn more.
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